
 

 

 

What’s Happening at Luna   

Friday, 8/23/2024😊  
  

Week 1 of the FALL 2024: Welcome back Luna students!  Hope you had a wonderful summer and a 

fantastic semester to come.   

 

Dental Assisting   

The Dental Program is accepting a cohort of dental assisting students in the 

Fall of 2024 and looks forward to meeting you!  Please call for a tour of the 

facility.   



 

 

 

  

  

  
 

  

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Fort Union 

 

 

 

Fort Union National Monument Calendar of Events 

First Fort & Arsenal Tours 

Visit where Fort Union began. These 2-hour programs include living history, historic weapons, 

and time to explore! Car caravans depart from the visitor center at 10:00 am and 1:00 pm. (Only 

available via car caravan at these times. Area has rough and uneven terrain.) 

 

Saturday, August 31, 2024 at 10:00 am and 1:00 pm 

 

"A Play of Candlelight" Annual Program 

Dressed in historic costumes, staff will guide visitors on a lantern-lit tour to "meet “some of the 

personalities who helped weave the fabric of Fort Union. Reservations required by calling the 

visitor center beginning August 1. Each program lasts about 45 minutes and is limited to 22 

reservation-holders. 

 

Saturday, September 7, 2024. Tours at 6:30 pm, 7:30 pm and 8:30 pm 

 

Lantern-Lit Legacies (Dark Sky Program) 

 
Why preserve these ruins? Discover this site's legacy as the sun has set and lanterns now shine 

during this 45-minute tour. (Historic area only open for this tour's participants after 4:00 pm on 

these dates. Park gates will re-open for this evening program 

Friday, September 27, 2024 at 7:00 pm 

Saturday, September 28, 2024 at 7:00 pm 

Sunday, September 29, 2024 at 7:00 pm 

 

Fort Union National Monument 

Watrous, New Mexico 

505-425-8025 x0 

https://www.nps.gov/foun/index.htm 

Maps - Fort Union National Monument (U.S. National Park Service) (nps.gov) 



 

 

 

LCC Preschool and Business Department : 

The LCC Preschool is BUSY, BUSY, BUSY!  

• The children attended the fair on August 16th.  
• The preschool staff hosted an Open House Tuesday, August 20th. It was well-attended by 

the majority of the preschool parents.  
• The preschool garden continues to do well. The children are eagerly awaiting their 

tomatoes, watermelon, and peppers to ripen. They have had the opportunity to eat 
cucumbers and bell peppers from the garden.  

• Several NMHU students are doing their 60-hour Early Childhood Ed practicum in our 
space this semester. There has been wonderful collaboration between the NMHU Early 
Childhood Department and the LCC Early Childhood Department.  

Education Department is Rockin' and Rollin' 

• Enrollment is the best it has ever been for the education classes. Many classes are capped 
and it's time to start thinking about adding instructors and sections for 
future semesters!  

• The model classroom has been set up and education students will have their first class in 
the new space on August 26th. Stop by and see the space; you will be surprised how 
much it DOESN'T look like the bookstore anymore!  

• The back part (Ron's old office) of the model classroom will become a lending library for 
families to check out books, toys, etc. This is a collaborative effort between LCC 
Education Dept and San Miguel Early Childhood Coalition. We hope to have this up and 
running by January.  

Business Department is a little stressed  

• We are preparing for a site visit from our accrediting body reps, ACBSP, from October 8-11. 
Some of you may be asked to participate in meetings when they come so I thank you in 
advance for your willingness to help out.   

 

Luna Book Store and Coffee Shop 

The Luna Book Store has Swag! Along with many other things like scrubs, 

hammers, foosball, coffee, snacks, and so much more! Located underneath the LRC 

(Learning Resource Center), the book store carries all types of Luna emblazoned 

caps, T-shirts, polos, etc.  Modeling some of this lovely attire is Luna’s own Lisa 

Bentson, Director of the Adult Education Dept.   



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Luna Foundation 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Luna Strong 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   



 

 

 

Timely Care is free for all Luna students, staff and faculty. 

We have added a brand-new refrigerator/freezer in the kitchen tiendita as well as a 

new mini fridge in the ACE Lab tiendita.  These will be restocked as often as possible 

with drinks, frozen meals, fruits, and other items.  We have also made the sign-in 

process for food items a bit easier.  Look for the QR code sign in in all tienditas.  Scan 

the QR code, fill out the quick and easy form every time you sign in.  So for now, you 

choose which method - sign in with the QR code OR using the traditional sign-in 

sheets. 

 

 



 

 

 

Nursing 

Student Nurse 

Association 

will be 

sponsoring a 

Blood Drive 

on Friday, 

August 30, 

2024 and 

would like to 

invite 

everyone to 

come join us 

and be a 

Donor.  

Thank You 

from the 

Nursing 

Department 

and Student 

Nurse 

Association. 



 

 

 

Rough Rider Mentorship and College Readiness Fall 2024 After School Program  

The mentorship program will begin after school programs in both Springer and Santa 

Rosa at the end of August.   

-Springer’s will be Friday evenings from 4:30-6:30 P.M. beginning August 23.  

-Santa Rosa’s will be Wednesday evenings from 5:00 – 7PM beginning August 28. 

- Students who enroll in the program will focus on STEAHM-based activities just as 

they did during the Summer Bridge Program.  

 



 

 

 

Small Business Development Center 



 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

Reminders  

- All committees, departments, and individuals with information to share are 

encouraged to send their knowledge to sgoodyear@luna.edu each week by 5:00 

P.M. on Wednesday (unless otherwise noted) for inclusion in the week’s 

update.  If you miss a deadline, don’t worry, your information will be included 

in the following week’s update provided it is still timely. When possible, your 

information should be in tidy bullet points that can easily be added to the basic 

update format.  It is also helpful if you respond to the request for information 

for the week of the update in the reminder email that was sent out, as it makes 

it easier for me to find and include what you send in the update.  Please submit 

any pictures in the form of jpegs.   

- Thanks to all who shared information for this week’s edition of “What’s 

Happening at Luna.”  

- If you missed an edition of “What’s Happening at Luna,” find it here:  

https://luna.edu/whats_happening.  

  

Have a Wonderful Weekend! And remember to take some time for you.  

  

https://luna.edu/whats_happening
https://luna.edu/whats_happening

